
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

You may recall from our last letter that God used a broken arm and a lady and child who were 

ambitious at inviting others to church to see many saved. Well, that story has been continuing. 

The little girl’s brother’s best friend got saved last month, and then her brother also was saved! 

These children have been talking to their mothers about Jesus, and last night we had an 

opportunity to explain the Gospel to both of them. The little girl’s mom was saved and the 

other mom is somewhat interested. It is so exciting to see how God has blessed this child’s 

eagerness to tell others about Him!  

We would love to see this situation happen with all the 

parents whose children attend our church. But, sadly, some 

of the kids are struggling to get permission to keep coming. 

One teenager has been forbidden to come. Yet, thankfully, 

his mom will let him read his Bible. Another 18 year old girl’s 

mother is frustrated that her daughter is a Christian. Some 

parents just find other things for the kids to do at the same 

time as church. Others are fine with the kids coming to 

church, but won’t allow them to be baptized. Please pray for 

the children to know how to be respectful to their parents in 

these difficult situations. Pray for the parents to be saved! 

Our church had a baptism service on Oct. 5th. We usually 

have our baptisms at a local waterfall. Although it is a 

beautiful location, it is inconvenient to take large groups 

there. We prayed for God to show us a better place. Then, the Special Education Center here 

allowed us to use their swimming pool! It was perfect! We are 

thankful for the 5 new Christians who were baptized and for 

God’s provision of a convenient location. We are also excited 

that 3 more people have been saved since then! 

Last week we had our first children’s camp. Twenty-eight kids 

joined in for 2 days of fun activities and Bible lessons.  
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We are now about to begin preparing for our Christmas 

outreach. We are hoping to have services in 4 schools and 2 

services at our church. We hope to have one service for Thai 

speakers and one for Karen speakers. The Karen service is a 

new undertaking for us. Please pray for us to be able to 

organize that. Also we will be handing out treat bags to over 

1,000 children. Many of you have asked if you could send 

things for the kids here. This would be an ideal time if 

anyone would be interested in sending stickers, punching balloons, or any other type of small, 

inexpensive, lightweight items. We would need to get them by 

early December. Mail takes 2 weeks. If anyone is interested, 

please keep in mind that postage is expensive, so lightweight 

items would be best. You can email or call us if you want more 

information about this. If you want to donate money for this 

project, just write Christmas outreach on your check.  

Thank you for your part in our ministry. We are grateful for your 

prayers and offerings. God bless you!  

  

Yours for Thailand, 
 

Our Sending Church: 
Galilean Baptist Church 
1155 N. Hwy 67 
Cedar Hill, TX 75104 
(972) 291-2549 
web: www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org 

Contact us! 
P.O. Box 36 
Tak, 63000 
Thailand 
Vonage: (865) 622-3155 
email: thaiguay@gmail.com 
web: www.TenForThais.org 
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